

IBM Mid-Range Computer Users Group



President: Alan Judson - 763-6650 Vice President: Steve Walker - 264-1442 Secretary: Kirk Nacey - 972-3558 X110 Treasurer: David Carpenter - 264-2610

OCTOBER

Our November meeting will be held 11:00 a.m. Wednesday, November 10, 1993 at the MURRAY CITY OFFICES (5025 S. STATE).

Robin VanWagner will be speaking on the V2R3 release. This should be a great and informative meeting. Come find out what the new release can do to help you. This is a great chance to ask questions about the release.

SEPTEMBER MEETING

Kevin Ririe of IBM spoke. He talked about IBM LINK. He gave us a demo on how to use it, how to get the information, how to do configurations, and how to use the This O&A data base. was an informative meeting. IBM link is a very powerful tool that can save us all time and money. The Q&A data base is a very powerful tool. The configurations are great fun. Try to make a dream system or find out how much more memory will cost.

HELP

We are looking for people to help with the Christmas party. If you can help please contact any of the officers.

We are looking for door prizes for the Christmas party. If you have an idea or would like to donate something please contact an officer.

CHRISTMAS PARTY

The annual Christmas party will be held at the River Boat. It will be on wednesday December 8, 1993. More details will follow next month. Make sure to put this one on your calendar. Remember two people per membership and R.S.V.P. as soon as possible.

DUES

Dues are due. Please fill out the invoice and send it in. One per company.

THANK YOU!!!

MPA

The MPA meeting will be held on November 17, 1993 at 6:00. The subject will be on data queues. meetings are held at Comphealth, Woodlands Plaza suite 300, 4021 South 700 East in salt lake. For more information contact Jeff Walker at 972-3558 ext. 131. Next month the subject will be Synon.

NOTE

Don't you hate all this talk of Christmas before Thanksgiving???